
Memorandum for the Record 

From: Ms. Betz, Quality Control Lab., Environmental Section, NREAB, BMaintl>iv 

Subj: Trihalomethane Sampling for May 1982 

1. On 17 May 1982, Jerry Monahan and Elizabeth Betz sampled the Tarawa Terrace and 
Montford Point systems. We were kept waiting at the Tarawa Terrace Water Treatment 
for the operator. We experienced alot of problems with the caps on the sample con- 
tainers. The samples are suppose to have no air in the bottles and by 18 May 1982 t 
the few samples that had been airless at .the time of collection had de$eloped air 
bubbles. I called Grainger and talked to Mike Hargett. Apparently the cap liners 
were in wrong. He sent containers to resample the systems and frhe caps were changed 
in the remaining sample bottles. 

2. On $9 May 1982, the Tarawa Terrace and Montford Point systems were resampled and 
Holcomb Blvd system was sampled by &ines Huneycutt and Elizabeth Betz. We were 
kept waiting at the Holcomb Blvd Water Treatment Plant for the operator. 

3. On 20 May 1982. Gaines Huneycutt and Bob Bachapelle sampled the New River Air 
Station and Rifle Range systems. A master key to the water plants was obtained foam 
the General Foreman, Mr. Price, so the lab would not have to wait on operators. 

4. On 21 May 1982, Gaines Huneycutt and Bob Lachapelle sampled the Courthouse Bay $ 
and Onslow Beach systems. 

5. On 24 May 1982, Gaines Huneycutt dr@ B& l%&djd1l& sampled the Hadnot Point 
system. 

6, The Tarwwa Terrace samples were mailed on 2OMay 1982. The Montofrd Point, 
New River, Holcomb Blvd, Riflte Range,Courthouse Bay, and Onslow Beach samples were 
mailed on 21 May 1982. The Hadnot Point Samples were mailed on 24 @y 1982. 


